FEIF YouthWork invites you to the

FEIF Young Leaders’ Events
12-14 January 2018
Topic: Forming links

On behalf of FEIF and IPZV, we would like to invite you to Germany for the second
FEIF Young Leaders’ event to be held 12-14™ January 2018 in Berlar (near
Dusseldorf, www.reitschule-berger.de/).

We, at FEIF Youth work, have expanded our remit to include the age group 18-26
when great changes take place in the lives of young people. Future leaders are
emerging, and we want to encourage and support that development. To that
purpose, we are offering a series of annual seminars where we develop and practice
skills on leadership in relation to others, and also in relation to our horses. How do |
build a team? What is the difference between teamwork and partnership? How do |
practice communication at a higher level?

Our guest speakers include

Prof Gabi Bussmann — sport psychologist - positive role of parents in developing
the young rider, as seen by a sport psychologist
Ulla Fehse — drama pedagogue — teambuilding and how to establish communication
in creative ways
Jolly Schrenk — renowned rider and trainer and instructor — the way to the top:
insights into the life of a world champion, and the importance of communication
between horse and rider
Dr Henning Drath — international Icelandic horse media — on how to inspire

The event is part-theoretical and part-practical. Places are limited, and the maximum
number of participants is 30. Age group 18-26.

Registration has to be confirmed by the national youth leaders (it is not possible to
register without confirmation by the national youth leader). Max. 3 participants per
country.

Cost, including full board and accommodation: € 200 (early bird), plus your own
travel arrangements.

Deadline for early bird registration of participants (with names and contact
details — mobile phone and email obligatory): 31%' October, 2017. After that point the
price will be € 220.

The official invitation with more information is available on the FEIF website,
application forms need to be sent to your national youth leader.#

Looking forward to seeing you in Berlar.

Gundula Sharman
FEIF Director of Youth work



